
Central Iowa Little League
Executive meeting 
2/19/2017
Call to order @ 7:09pm

Attendees:
Travis Dillinger
Charlie Husak
Joe Husak
Dan Mortensen 
Chris Chadd
Jayme Trier
Tom Owen
Tracy Klever
Jennifer Sampson
Matt Buttz
Chris Phillips 

Invited but not in attendance:
Josh Reed
Tom Shelton
Matt Baltes

Discussion on start/end times for registration 
- tabled to a later date

Rule changes
 1) new bat standard for baseball

All baseball bats must have "USA BB" stamp
Beginning in 2018

 2) intentional walk can be declared to umpire without a pitch being thrown
pitcher will still be assessed 4 pitches
must be declared before a pitch is thrown

3) batter must keep 1 foot in the batter's box between pitches
exception would be on a pass ball or player's safety

4) background checks are mandatory 
anyone in the dugout or on the field with kids

Discussion on keeping score for softball rookies games
allowing players to pitch up to 4 pitches per batter
pitchers would be at 30 feet

Motion was made by Joe Husak
Seconded by Matt Buttz

all in favor
rule passes

Further discussion on making face masks mandatory for pitchers
tabled for later discussion 

Possibility of having a minors World Series in 2019



Coaches meeting is set for 3/21/2017
t-ball, rookies  6:30-7:30
minors, majors 7:45-9:00

Some changes to District 3
several towns have been added this year

Tournament of Champions and All Stars dates & locations
visit iowadistrict3.org for information 

Discussion on umpire changes
possibly have a minor coach umpire a major game and vice versa 
1-2 times per season
tabled for further discussion 

Discussion about All Star expenses
cost per team
cost of uniforms

All star teams can be picked beginning June 1st

Discussion on fundraising ideas

Next meeting set for March 7th @ 7pm

Meeting adjourned 
9:06pm

dpm

http://iowadistrict3.org

